
 

Information about the New Year's Eve menu 

Dear guests, 

We would like to take this opportunity to inform you that the seven-course New Year's Eve menu is 

always set in the last week before 31 December. Unfortunately, for organisational reasons, it is not 

possible for us to publish the menu on our website in advance. We therefore ask for your 

understanding. 

Chef Karl and his team will then select the fine basic products to the best of their knowledge and 

belief, taking into account the current market offers. 

Please understand that the menu cannot be changed on New Year's Eve. You are welcome to let us 

know on site if you do not wish to eat certain dishes. However, for organisational reasons relating to 

the elaborate menu, we are unfortunately unable to offer any alternatives. 

We kindly ask you to inform us of any intolerances or allergies at the time of booking so that we can 

continue to offer you a pleasant stay with us. 

The price for the menu is €250 per person, excluding drinks. 

We would like to introduce you to the New Year's Eve menu from 2023/2024 so that you can get an 

impression of our cuisine. You can find it on our website www.schoeneck.it/news. 

For reservations, please call us on 0474 565550 or send an e-mail to info@schoeneck.it. We will be 

happy to let you know how much deposit you need to pay. 

We ask for your understanding that we require a deposit of 250 euros for two people, 500 euros for 

four people and so on for several people, which will then be charged on New Year's Eve. 

We would kindly ask you to inform us of any changes to the number of people in good time should 

these arise after the reservation has been made. 

We would like to point out that you can also transfer the deposit to the bank account below. Please 

inform us by e-mail when making the transfer so that we can send you the tax receipt as 

confirmation. 

We would be delighted to welcome you between 19:30 and 21:00. The menu will end at around 

11.45 pm so that we can toast the New Year together. 

Thank you in advance for your reservation. 

Siegfried, Mary and Karl Baumgartner 


